COPY
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wokingham, Berks.

6th November, 1942,
Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 28th
ultimo respecting the motorship "NASSA", and with regard
thereto may say that the sparo gear list and various
cortificates duly came to hand,

Amongst the latter documents appears an invelce
from Stewart & Lloyd's I.td,, regarding Dessemer Steel pipes for
various purposes, and I shall therefors be obliged if you will
request the Greenock Surveyors to confirm whether the stean
plpes are of this mmterial as no reforence is made to this
offect in thelr report.

I am, Dear Sirp

Yours @tmﬁ) y’

dayd sRegister
The Secretary, Gla.SI?Eziiiﬂp]gythTES?W
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